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Wesley Kids Childcare & Preschool 
315 Coal Ave SW 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
 
Tax ID: 85-0125540 
501(c)(3) organization  
 
Dear neighbor, 
 
Wesley Kids Childcare & Preschool is a small nonprofit 501 (c) (3)         
organization located in the heart of downtown Albuquerque. This year we 
are holding the Wesley Kids Family Festival Fundraiser that brings the 
Wesley Kids community together with the greater downtown community 
to dine and celebrate.  
 
Today, I am writing to you with the opportunity to provide a donation for 
our event, taking place on Thursday, September 28, 2023, and/or through 
a corporate sponsorship (a tax-deductible donation includes advertising 
for your organization company). 
 
Providing an item for our silent auction and/or providing a corporate 
sponsorship is a great opportunity for you to be recognized as a local 
philanthropist and caring community member. In addition, this event    
provides you with free advertising to over 1,000 people who attend our 
event via our promotional materials specifically created for this event. 
 
We hope to see you at our Wesley Kids Family Festival on Thursday,  
September 28, 2023 between the hours of 4:30pm-7:00pm at the First 
United Methodist Church at 315 Coal Avenue SW. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Silent Auction or Family Festival 
please call us at the Wesley Kids Childcare office at (505) 247.2404 or 
email us at wkad@firstumcabq.org.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pamela Duran    Maria Santos   
Executive Director  Assistant Director  
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